
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

5. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARD CONFERENCE 2009 
 
 The Community Board Principal Adviser sought Board approval for the allocation of funds to enable 

planning to begin for the New Zealand Community Board Conference 2009, which is being hosted by 
the Christchurch City Council, and the appointment of two Board members to the conference planning 
committee. 

 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 1. Allocate $2,000 from its 2006/07 Discretionary fund for this purpose. 
 
 2. Nominate Glenda Burt and Caroline Kellaway as the Board’s representatives on the 2009 

Community Board Conference Planning Committee. 
 
 


